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Dyersburg native enlists in Tennessee National Guard 
 
DYERSBURG, Tenn. – Pfc. Lyric Latham graduated from the Army’s Basic Combat Training 
and the Unit Supply Specialist Course at Fort Lee, Virginia, August 26, 2021. 
 
During this technical 8-week course, Latham learned to supervise and maintain all Army 
supplies and equipment. Unit supply specialists receive, inspect, and inventory mission essential 
equipment to be used by their unit. She is now assigned to the 890th Engineer Company in 
Huntingdon. 
 
“Joining the Guard has already afforded me so many opportunities I wouldn’t have before I 
joined,” said Latham. “It was a great choice for me and I’m proud to serve.” 
 
Latham is a graduate of Dyersburg High School and is currently using the Guard’s education 
benefits while attending Dyersburg State Community College. 
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Pfc. Lyric Latham attends her final Recruit Sustainment Program drill before joining her unit as a 
fully qualified unit supply specialist for the Tennessee Army National Guard. (submitted photo) 
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